Resolution authorizing the appointment of Lauren J. Byrne, 307 S. Graham Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15232, as a member of the Disruptive Property Appeals Board for a term to expire on December 31, 2012.  Ms. Byrne is replacing Tony Ceoffe.


April 28, 2010
President and Members of City Council

City of Pittsburgh

510 City-County Building

414 Grant Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear President and Members of Council:


This letter is to notify you that I have made the following appointment as a member to the Disruptive Property Appeals Board, pending your confirmation:




Lauren J. Byrne



307 S. Graham Street



Pittsburgh, PA 15232



Term to Expire:  December 31, 2012
(Note: Ms. Byrne is replacing Tony Ceoffe.)

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely, 

Luke Ravenstahl

Mayor, City of Pittsburgh
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